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OIA IRO-557

Name:
Email: @gmail.com

Official information request for information regarding yourself.

Thank you for your official information request dated Friday 15 December 2023.

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are unable to grant
your request.

Our IT team pulled 443 items and following advice from officers to narrow the scope from
July 2020 (following the treatment plant receiving significant non-compliance from July 2020
to June 2021 compliance period for Odour Consent) this presented 384 items. Given the
significant volume of correspondence, we are declining your request in accordance with

Section 17(f) of the Act.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi,

Group Manager, Business Services

' R E—
www.wellingtonwater.co.nz Our water, our future.





